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I oppose the raising of Warragamba Dam. I believe the proposal to raise Warragamba Dam has 
nothing to do with public health and safety but is about facilitating further development of 
floodplains in western Sydney such as at Penrith Lakes. As a 45 year resident of Penrith I can 
assure you that local residents oppse any housing at Penrith Lakes. 


